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400 Chestnut Street Tower 11

March 20, 1980

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mr. Ross A. Scarano, Chief
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Mail Stop SS 483

7915 Eastern Avenue

Silver Spring, Maryland 20910

Docket No. 40-1341
Dear Mr. Scarano:

Enclosed is a question response which was not provided in Supplement 1
to the Edgemont Uranium Mill Decommissioning Plan Environmental Report
(ER) sent to you by my January 28, 1980, letter. Included also is a
revision to one other question and changes to some of the attachments to
the supplement.

Enclosure 1 is a response to the question entitled Section 4.3 and
Section 4.5, General on page 1-8 of ER Supplement 1. As a result of

this reponse, the existing Attachment 2 of ER Supplement 1 is no longer
applicable. Therefore, Attachment 2 of ER Supplement 1 is to be replaced
by Attachments 2A-2D (see Enclosure 2) with the exception of the soils

map for site 8 which is still applicable for new Attachment 2A.

Enclosure 3 is a revised response to the question entitled Section 4.5,
General on page 1-13 of ER Supplement 1,

Enclosure 4 contains a revised page A.3-1, and a revised vegetation
association map for the preferred disposal site for Attachment 3 of

ER Supplement 1.
Very truly yours,
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
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